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________________________________

Dear Katie Sieben,

I am a leaseholder on Island Lake Reservoir.  I am one of many who feel Mn Power should lower valuation of our
property based on improvements we have made and the fact we have paid our lease for over twenty years.  Please
look into their process.

Thank you

Joel Budd

Sent from my iPhone
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